Dear Parent(s) of Beginning Band Members:

As you are all aware, beginning band practice is well underway. Hopefully you have been listening to your child practice at home.

The 5th grade band will be having another performance of the year on Thursday, November 8, 2018. At this performance, the students will be required to wear the following band "uniform":

Black pants or skirt, black socks or nylons, black shoes and their beginning band t-shirt.

All the 5th grade band members are **required** to buy a beginning band t-shirt at the price of \$11.00 per shirt. This cost includes the shirt, with your child's name and instrument on the back. These shirts are in available in ADULT sizes: Small, Medium, Large, and Extra Large.

All students must order their shirt NO LATER than Wednesday, August 8. The shirt can be paid for with cash or check. Please make all checks payable to "Manhattan Band Boosters". Please place your child's order form and money in a sealed envelope with their first and last name on the outside.

The Beginning Band students are really starting to make some progress and are very excited about their next performance on November 8, 2018. Please make sure that your child is practicing at least 20 minutes a day to ensure they are ready for their next concert!

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (815) 531-3217 or through email at cpedziwater@manhattan114.org.

Sincerely,

Carleen Pedziwater Beginning Band Director

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM AND \$11.00 IN AN ENVELOPE TO MRS. PEDZIWATER NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 8.

Student's name:			
Shirt Size: Adult sizes:	S() $M()$ $Lg()$	XL ()	
Instrument:			
Name to be put on back	(first or last)		